
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to be celebrating our 50th anniversary this year at Pilgrims’ Way. The school was 
opened in September 1971 and therefore we will be marking this special milestone with a number of events 
over the year.  
  
The first of those is to rename our houses to bring them in line with our current curriculum and school 
values. Last year, all the children took part in a survey which led us to want to make the change, the 
children wanted the houses to be more current and be more representative of our school. We asked the 
children what theme they wanted the house names to follow, they decided on inspirational people. 
 

House Colour Old House Name New House Name House Lead Curriculum area 
represented 

Red Beckett Fiennes 
(Ranulph Fiennes) 

Mrs Read Humanities 
(Geog, Hist, RE, 
Languages) 

Blue Marlowe Peake  
(Tim Peake) 

Miss Hager STEM 
(Science, D&T, 
Computing) 

Yellow St Augustine Holmes 
(Kelly Holmes) 

Miss 
Annecchiarico 

Hearts and Minds 
(PSHE, Forest 
School, PE) 

Green Chaucer Zephaniah 
(Benjamin 
Zephaniah) 

Mrs Webb The Arts 
(Art, Music) 

 
 
We hope that by changing the names we can learn about these inspirational people and show how they 
exemplify our school values and how what we learn in school, through different subjects, can lead to 
amazing things in the future. 
 
We will be sending you all some more information about the house your child/ren are, please look out for it 
and have a look with your child/ren at home. 

 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs E Campbell 
Deputy Headteacher 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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